
Dear Sir, 

 

Thank you very much for the comments of the reviewers. 

 

The second reviewer pointed out to us the redundancies between the introduction and the 

abstract. 

1. We reduced the abstract, but it seems important to us to keep some important informative 

elements. I hope this change will suit you. 

2. Regarding the requested picture, I do not have the picture of the initial MAL release in the 

patient presented in this clinical case, but I propose to include a document in the 

supplementary material that shows photos in another patient including a recommendation on 

the technique of MAL release. 

I hope these changes will suit you 

 

A postscript : Referring to Figure 4, as the required maximum size is 4MB, I downloaded 

each part of Figure 4 to keep the quality of the pictures (4 A, B, C, D) 

 

Sincerelly yours  

 

Professor Jean Robert Delpero 


